
 

 

 

NORTH POINT SENIOR SECONDARY BOARDING SCHOOL-ARJUNPUR 

NOTICE 

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings from North Point Senior Secondary Boarding School! 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you and your ward to the 

North Point family for the academic session 2025–2026. As your child 

embarks on this new and exciting journey, we believe that a strong 

partnership between home and school plays a vital role in shaping their 

future. 

We are pleased to invite you to the “Orientation Program” for the 

newly admitted students. This session aims to familiarize you with our 

school's vision, academic framework, code of conduct, and various 

opportunities that lie ahead for your child. 

Date: 12.04.2025 

Time: 11 AM  
 

Your presence will be highly appreciated as we look forward to building 

a strong and lasting relationship with you. 

 

With warm regards, 

Mahua Saha 

Principal 


